MILTON OFFICE
6658 Park Avenue
Milton, FL 32570
Phone (850) 983-5650
Fax (850) 983-5655

ComMmunIy
SENOE)

David Sigurnjak, Director

January 13, 2020

MEMORANDUM

TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent
School Board Members

FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director

RE: School Board Approval

GULF BREEZE OFFICE
675 Gulf Breeze Parkway
Gulf Breeze, FL 32561
Phone (850) 934-4095
Fax (850) 934-4097

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration.

Gulf Breeze Elementary
Pensacola Sports/Parking for Double Bridge Run 5K

Gulf Breeze High
Southern Skills Lacrosse Birmingham Southern/Girls Clinic
Pensacola Sports/Parking for Double Bridge Run 5K

Gulf Breeze Middle
Pensacola Sports/Parking for Double Bridge Run 5K

Holley Navarre Middle
Prevail Performing Arts/Atlas Winterguard/rehearsal space

Holley Navarre Primary
Girl Scout Troop 932059/Meetings

Jay Elementary
Jay Recreation/basketball Practice

Locklin Tech/Russell Center
Robin Owens/Birthday Celebration
Kayla Kurtzke/Wedding

Milton High
Truth for Youth/Annual “Save Our Children” Christmas Report Card Rally

Emerald Coast Speed Team/Inline Skating Competition

Sims Middle
Chumuckla Athletic Association/Basketball Practice
Pace Basketball League/Basketball League

West Navarre Intermediate
The Starfish Project/Special Needs Mardi Gras Event




